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Dear Pirjo,

According to our telephone conversation yesterday I can tell you now that the Board
of Estonian Medical Association has given his support to the application from the
Estonian  Society  of  Radiology  and  Prof.  Risto  Härkönen  for  grant  to  Finnish
lecturers.

There are no more applications for this year.

Thank You and the Board of  the Finnish Medical  Association very much for this
support which has been really big help in developing co-operation between Estonian
and Finnish doctors.

Yours sincerely

Katrin Rehemaa
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